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Addendum No. 1 
INVITATION FOR BID NO.; B19/20-08 

SAFE SCHOOLS LOCK PROJECT 
 

To: All Prospective Bidders 
 
This Addendum One (1) is issued to incorporate the following changes, additions 
or deletions to the RFP B19/20-08 document.  Any modifications/changes made 
by this addendum affect only the portions or paragraphs specifically identified 
herein; all remaining portions of the RFP B19/20-08 to remain in force. It is the 
responsibility of all responders to conform to this addendum.   
 
 
A. ADDITIONS, CHANGES AND/OR CLARIFICATIONS: 
 

Clarification: 
 
The following question has been submitted: 

  
1.   Can we bid with our B license for this project as a General 

Contractor without any C28 subcontractors? 

 
District’s response:  The project requires a Contractor with a B 
license with special C-23 distinction or a B license to bring in a Sub-
Contractor with a C-23. 

 
  
Marie Hampton, Purchasing and Warehouse Services 
Chabot-Las Positas Community College District 


